



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

June 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members.

The long awaited summer is finally here and the rallys are beginning. Please, while riding your BMW take a little extra time and ride safe.

The May 8th meeting at Dan and Leslie Brauns home was attended by seventeen members and one guest; Gina Klear. During the meeting Jim Trader was voted into the club, congratulations Jim.

The treasurers report showed a balance of \$775.55 (which will have changed considerably by the time you read this from the rally returns).

Leslie Braun received a note from Ralph and Marcy St. John announcing the birth of their first child, Matthew Allen on April 7th. Congratulations Ralph and Marcy.

The presidents report by Ed Cook included a test run by General Motors on 10w40 motor oil it seems that it may not meet specifications, for more information contact Ed (698-1288).

The Mid-West Rally held at Lucas County Rec. Center may nothave been the most heavily attended rally I've been to but preliminary reports from the rally chairman indicates that when all of the deposits are recovered we will have come out ahead, which is quite a success for the low turnout. Even the weather tried its best to cooperate, leaving most of the daylight hours sunny and warm. It seems that everyone we talked to was happy with the rally site and I heard no complaints about the fact that everyone won a door prize. Thanks to all of you who worked so hard, and with special thanks going to Leslie Braun who stayed awake all Friday night and Saturday helping man registration and concession stands. We should have all rally information tabulated by the June meeting.

The Akron Rubber City Rally was well represented by The Toledo Club with Huntz and Marcy Gregory, Don Smith and Carol Thrush, Ed Cook and Donna Delong and Jim Trader and his girl friend Phylis.

For sale: 1967 Puch 175cc - \$475.00

1966 Honda 450cc - \$400.00 windshield snap vents - \$7.00

contact Huntz Gregory (637-2976)

Anyone interested in helping to organize another progressive dinner ride please attend the June meeting so that we can make plans and set a date.

The June 12th meeting will be held at 8:00 p.m. at the home of Jim and Lois Merzke; 5114 Oldham. It is just west of Miracle Mile off Laskey. Turn north on Valley Forge then west on Oldham. If you are unfamiliar with the area please call us.

Sunday morning breakfast is still being held at Macs, Rt20 and I75 at 10:00 a.m.

Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879